
Coronavirus (COVID-19) and Executive Director Update 

Resident, Family and Team Update

February 24th 2023

From the Executive Director

Dear Independent Living Residents, Family and Team Members,
 
COVID-19 Updates
Since the executive director update, two independent living
residents and one team members have tested positive for COVID-
19.
 
Active Cases:
Independent Living: 2
Health Care: 0
Assisted Living: 0
Team Members: 1
 
Moving forward, positive COVID-19 cases will be communicated in
the Executive Director’s Updates, monthly communications and
separate communications when there are more than five cases
within a week.
 
We will continue to monitor the county/state transmission and
positivity rates. Mask can be re-instituted at the community’s
discretion.

Contact LVMGCares@millersgrant.org or the LVMG Cares

Hotline at 410-696-6770 with your questions. 

Take care and be well,

mailto:LVMGCares@millersgrant.org


Michelle Rosenheim

Executive Director

Lutheran Village at Miller’s Grant
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https://www.facebook.com/millersgrant/
https://www.instagram.com/millersgrant/
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